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President's Post: Dig In Together!

“Stuff your eyes with wonder… live as if you’d drop dead in ten seconds.

See the world. It’s more fantastic than any dream made or paid for in

factories.” ― Ray Bradbury

 

 

The crisp winter months are upon us, and how lucky we are to live in Colorado

with our sunshine and sparkling snow! As gardeners, we get to take a bit of time

off to enjoy observing the natural world a little more. I hope you all get the

chance to wander in the winter landscape this season.  

 

We are in for some busy and wonderful months coming up, so check the calendar

and your email inbox and plan on attending the workshops, field trips and

meetings planned by our amazing leadership team.  

 

See you there!

Cindy

Thursday, January 4, 10:30 a.m., Presidents Council with Executive Committee

immediately after, Zoom meetings with Cindy.

 
Tuesday, January 9, January Open Meeting, 9:30 a.m. Guests, Social and

Coffee, 10 a.m. Program, 11 a.m. GCD business meeting, Mitchell Hall, DBG.

 
Thursday, January 25, 11 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. ET, GCA 2024 Virtual Photography

Conference, Registration on the GCA website. Last day to register January 23.

 

This morning meeting of coffee and light bites is open to guests. Join us at 9:30

a.m. in Mitchell Hall at Denver Botanic Gardens. Kendall Richardson, co-owner

of Bee and Pollen, will demonstrate single stem arrangements and discuss

trends in flower design. Bee and Pollen is a Cherry Creek North boutique that

offers floral design, home goods and gifts. The company was founded in 2020

by a pair of life-long friends, Kendall Richardson and Ellory Kreidle.
 

GCA Conservation Study Conference Explores
Georgia’s Golden Coast

Georgia’s Golden Coast’s is a unique location at the lowest point in
Georgia and the westernmost coastline on the Atlantic Ocean. It is at
the center of the bend known…

Read more...

 

Do you know someone who might want to
join Garden Club of Denver?

The Garden Club of Denver welcomes proposals for new members
who might join the club in 2024.  As a reminder, a candidate will need
a letter of proposal and two…

Read more...

 

November Open Meeting Reaches Out to the
Greater Community

The November General Open Meeting reached out to community
members to engage and educate them about the Garden Club of
Denver.Guest Speaker and Colorado photographer Todd Bacon
delighted the audience…

Read more...

 

2023 December Greens Workshop

In December, we gathered in Gates Hall for festive and delicious
treats by Suellen and Holley and Debra P.  Martha and the Floral
Design team filled the room with white…

Read more...

 

Decorating the Denver Botanic Garden’s
Romantic Garden for the Holidays

On November 8, Garden Club of Denver members descended upon
Denver Botanic Gardens to decorate the Romantic Garden. The
decorations are a piece of the larger DBG Blossoms of Light…

Read more...

 

GCD Harvest Luncheon

On October 17, Garden Club of Denver members gathered to
celebrate the harvest season with a bountiful potluck luncheon.
Organized by the Horiticulture and Conservation Committees, the
annual GCD Harvest…

Read more...

 

More Changes Coming For Single-Use Plastic
Bags and Styrofoam

In 2021, the Colorado General Assembly passed and Governor Polis
signed the Plastic Pollution Reduction Act.  Effective January 1, 2023,
it required Colorado businesses with three or more locations to…

Read more...

 

The Endangered Species Act Turns 50

On December 28, we had the great privilege of wishing happy 50th
birthday to the Endangered Species Act. We are so lucky the United
States has this tool. It protects…

Read more...
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Mission: Founded on a mutual love for gardening and the natural beauty of
Colorado, the Garden Club of Denver seeks knowledge and expertise in

horticulture, conservation, floral design and photography, and shares these
ideas and skills with its members and the community.

 
Vision: Dig In Together!

GCD Board and Committees 2022-2024
 
 
Executive Committee 
President: Cindy Scott
Vice President: Amy Mower
Corresponding Secretary: Mary Talbot
Recording Secretary: Lynn Dolven
Treasurer: Sally Obregon
Director: Meg Nichols
 
President’s Council
Conservation and NAL: Lynn Dolven and Suellen White
Membership: Debbie Davis and Amy Slothower
Floral Design: Elizabeth Weigand with Martha Veldkamp and Lisa Duke
Horticulture: Suzanne MacKenzie and Ann Ellis
Photography: Liz Walker and Liza Grant
 
Other GCD Committees
Amaryllis Bulb Sale: Leslie Liedtke and Nancy Jones
Colorado on the Road: Janet Manning and Becky Schaub
Civic Task Force: Kathleen Thomas, Lindsay Dodge, Lisa Gould, Suzanne
MacKenzie, Amy Mower, Cindy Scott 
Directory (Roster): Deborah Foy
eNews: Ann Crammond and Bar Chadwick
Flower Show: Dodie Jackson and Caroline Rassenfoss 
Garden History & Design: Holley Sanford and Sarah Alijani
GCA Awards and Founders Fund: Jane Davis and Courtney Marsters
GCA Bulletin & Communications: Nan Procknow 
History and Bylaws: Sheilagh Hudon 
Hospitality: Sarah Alijani and Tracy Zarlengo
Judging: Missy Eliot 
Nominating: Meg Nichols 
Programs: Kelly Stava with Mary Fowler and Lise Woodard 
Scholarships: Lindsay Dodge 
Visiting Gardens: Lisa Gould 
Website: Alice Hughes 
 
Denver Botanic Gardens Committees
DBG Cutting Garden: Nancy Schotters
DBG Fete Liaisons: Nina Sisk, Nancy Jones, Mary Schaefer, Missy Eliot with Cora
Wheeler
DBG Flower Arranging:  Floral Design Committee and Elizabeth Weigand
DBG Holiday Decor: Linda Zinn 
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